
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CIRCULAR : EHS/EN/01/10 
 
Effective Date : 25th July 2010 
 
To : All Dubai World’s Business Units (BUs), Clients and Contractors 
 
Subject : Environment Department 
 
 
 
In view of Trakhees – Environment, Health and Safety’s (EHS) aim to streamline its effort to 

develop a more sustainable and healthier environment, please be informed that the Environmental 

Impact Assessment (EIA) and Marine Environment and Wildlife (MEW) Departments have been 

merged to become the Environment Department. All transactions with the EIA and MEW 

Departments shall be processed under the Environment Department. Similarly, all EIA and MEW 

related documents, e.g., regulations, guidelines, procedures, forms, etc., shall be regarded as 

Environment Regulations, Guidelines, Procedures, Forms, etc. All updated documents are available 

at the EHS’ website: http://www.ehss.ae.  

 

Should you have any queries, kindly send an email to EHS.environment@trakhees.ae.  

 
 
 
 
 
DR. HAMAD AL FALASI 
Manager – Environment Department 
Environment, Health and Safety (EHS) – Trakhees 
Ports, Customs and Free Zone Corporation 
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